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Saratoga Springs Police Department Seeking Help Identifying Burglary 
Suspects  

 
Saratoga Springs, UT, Monday, February 1, 2021 – The Saratoga Springs Police Department is 
investigating a string of residential burglaries that took place last September. After exhausting 
other possible leads Saratoga Springs Police Department is now asking for public assistance in 
identifying the two suspects seen in these pictures from the night of the burglaries. During the 
burglaries some unique items were stolen including two high end guitars described as a Paul 
Reed Smith 594 and a Taylor Acoustic. Anyone who might recognize the suspects shown or 
have any information about the burglaries is asked to contact the Saratoga Springs Police 
Department at 801-766-6503.     
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About Saratoga Springs: The City of Saratoga Springs is an exciting and young community, located on 
the northwest shores of Utah Lake in the center of Utah’s Wasatch Front Metropolitan Area. The City 
incorporated in December of 1997 and experienced rapid growth from the very beginning. Today there 
is more development interest in the City than at any other time in its short history. Visit us online at 
www.saratogaspringscity.com or follow us on Facebook @cityofsaratogasprings and Twitter 
@saratogasprngut. 
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